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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Well it is hard to believe that we are into the second half of the term already. We have enjoyed great                     
learning opportunities and celebrations so far and this will continue for the remainder of the term. Keep                 
checking the newsletters for upcoming events. Remember that We all belong here! So come and join us. 
 

Parent Learning Opportunities 
Thank you to the parents who attended the Numeracy last Friday. The parent learning opportunities are a                 
great way to build partnership between school and home. Attending such events shows children that their                
learning is important to you. These events also provide valuable activities that can be done at home to                  
support your child’s/children’s learning. The next parent learning opportunity will be held on Tuesday June               
26 covering Literacy at HTG. 
 

Why is my child’s teacher away? 
Teachers may be away for several reasons. Three main reasons for teachers being absent are sickness,                
leave or professional learning.  
The teachers at HTG pride themselves on developing professionally. They continually learn so they are               
better educators, which in turn helps our students. For this professional development to occur teachers               
need to attend learning opportunities which means they are away from school but in the long run helps                  
students. 
 

Tell Them From Me Survey  
Thank you to all the parents who completed the survey. A total of over 33 responses is a record for our                     
school. When the results are available we will share them with you. 
 

2019 Enrolments 
Our interview process for 2019 kindergarten has commenced. Letters of offer will be sent to families early                 
next term. 
 

Parish Fair 
The Parish Fair team are looking for volunteers to help out on 29th July. If you would like to assist please                     
contact the Parish Office on 0497 190 444. Ride tickets will be on sale soon. 
 

Please follow us on Facebook. 
 

God bless, 
 

Assistant Principal,  
Mr Jason Fisher 
 

Term 2 School Fees 
Pease  note Term 2 school fees are now due and payable. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



The Sacrament of Confirmation  
Some of our students in Stage 3 will be receiving this sacrament next Thursday at Holy Family Church at                   
7:00pm. This is an important sacrament as these children will be called upon to share the gifts of the Holy                    
Spirit with all those they encounter. We pray for Stella, Joy, Jack, Dominic, Timmy, Lorenzo, Elly, Pauline                 
Joy and Jovian and their families. 
 

Corpus Christi 
Last Sunday we celebrated this important feast of our church. ​Christian tradition has always reverenced the                
real presence of Christ in the Eucharist. The idea behind Jesus’ words ‘​unless you eat my flesh and drink                   
my blood​’ is that we become one with the whole Christ; that we think Christ like thoughts and behave in a                     
Christ like manner. This year, Bishop Vincent has challenged us to go out into the community and seek                  
those who most need our help, just as Christ did.  
 

Staff Development Day - Friday 22nd June 
The purpose of our staff development day is for the teachers to learn about Catholic meditation and                 
mindfulness. They will be learning to centre themselves in Christ’s presence and consider what He needs                
them to do as His disciples. The teachers will bring back to school techniques that will allow students to also                    
experience peacefulness and the presence of God in their lives. Please note, there will be no school for                  
students on this day. 
 

Weekend Mass Times At Holy Trinity Parish Saturday Vigil. 6.00pm and Sunday. 10.00am.  
Children’s Ministry. Sunday 10.00am. 

Mark Galea 
Religious Education Coordinator 
 

Refugee Week: 17th-23rd June 

Jesuit Refugee Services are requesting parishes, community       
groups and individuals to join in a unique fundraising event -           
Cook2Connect - during the upcoming Refugee Week, to        
support asylum seekers and refugees living in the community.         
The event will enable JRS to continue and extend the help           
they now offer to our suffering brothers and sisters. To          
register, call JRS on   (02) 9356 3888 or email  
          Joanna.brooke@jrs.org.au​ or visit ​www.jrs.org.a 
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